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Hi folks,

As summer seems to be finally upon us we thought we’d send you all a little newsletter to while away the pleasant evenings.
Sun cream


It would be amazingly helpful if all of the children could have a layer of sun cream applied before they arrive in the mornings as applying many different varieties is a mammoth task each day due to the hygiene and cross-contamination regulations that we have to follow.

Packed Lunches


In the summer months we tend to have a lot more in the way of picnics and al fresco lunches and with this in mind could we please ask you all to be aware of the current recommendations concerning grapes. It is advised that grapes be cut in half lengthways as they represent a significant choking hazard in young children and when we are out of the house we do not always have access to a knife. You can read about the recommendations here.

September Hours


Many thanks to those of you that have confirmed your required hours/days from September; if you are yet to do so then please let us know at the earliest opportunity as spaces are filling up quickly and we’d hate for anyone to be disappointed or miss out on the days they need.
Toys from Home


Despite mentioning this in our last newsletter in January we still appear to have a trend of children bringing in their own toys from home which is leading to conflict and upset between the children. We understand that in certain cases it may be necessary but as a general rule we must ask you all to discourage the children from bringing in their own things.
General Data Protection Regulation


On the 25th May this year the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) will come into force which will provide a much needed upgrade to the existing Data Protection Laws. In order for us to comply with the new regulations we are required to inform you all exactly how, where and how long we store information about you and your children. We have put together a new Data Retention Policy and a Privacy Notice to cover this which you can find online on our website or we can provide you with a paper copy if you would prefer. We will be asking each of you to sign a letter of confirmation that you have been given access to, read, and understood this policy in order for us to comply with the regulations.

Holiday


Don’t forget that we are away from Monday 28th May until Wednesday 6th June (Inclusive), please take note of the rest of our holiday and term dates at the end of this newsletter and please let us know as soon as you can if you will be taking any time off so we can plan our activities and outings accordingly.






Much Love








Carol & Nik 
Important Dates for SummerTerm
Monday 28th May – Bank Holiday
Tuesday 29th May–Friday 1st June (Inclusive) – May Half Term

Friday 20th July – Last Day of Summer Term

Carol & Nik’s Holiday Dates

Tuesday 29th May – Wednesday 6th June (Inclusive)

Thursday 12th July – Monday 16th July (Inclusive)

Monday 13th August – Friday 24th August (Inclusive)

Christmas Hours

Last Working Day before Christmas – Friday 21st December

Return to Work – Wednesday 2nd January


